



2018 EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE:

PRESIDENT Don Fredericks, CBO

Assistant Building Director Village of Bartlett (630) 837-0800 dfredericks@ybartlett.org

VICE PRESIDENT Lourdes Garcia Backe

Building Inspector /
Code Enforcement Officer
Village of Hinsdale
(630) 789-7012
lbacke@villageofhinsdale.org

TREASURER Eric Alwin

Building Commissioner Village of Woodridge (630) 719-4750 ealwin@vil.woodridge.il.us

SECRETARY Steven Martin, MCP

Development Services Manager Village of Carol Stream (630) 871-6236 smartin@carolstream.org

PAST PRESIDENT Rov Giuntoli

Building Inspector Village of Willowbrook (630) 920-2262 rgiuntoli@willowbrook.il.us

BOARD OF DIRECTORS:

Dan Buonamici

Building Commissioner Village of Bolingbrook (630) 226-8470 dbuonami@bolingbrook.com

Keith Steiskal

Building Commissioner Village of Lombard (630) 620-5763 Steiskalk@villageoflombard.com

Carl Heinze

Building Inspector City of Wood Dale (630) 787 -3736 cheinze@wooddale.com

Jay Hoover

Building and Zoning Manager Village of Oswego (630) 554-2310 ihoover@oswegoil.org

Dale Engebretson, MCP

Chief Code Official City of Warrenville (630) 836-3026

dengebretson@warrenville.il.us

P.O. Box 502 Hinsdale, IL 60521 www.sboc-7.com

President's Piece

February 2018

I don't know about all of you but for me January flew by, welcome February!

In January as you know, our monthly meeting was held in conjunction with the CRCA Trade Show and seminars. This event provides and number of fantastic seminars and the trade show has dozens of product vendors available and willing to answer question of their product lines. I must THANK Linda, Bill McHugh and CRCA for their continued support of SBOC and Building Inspectors and Code Officials. Thank You Linda and Bill, SBOC looks forward to growing our relationship in the future!

The **2018 SBOC Training Institute** flyer and CVENT registration is out. You will start seeing the mailed flyer shortly. Though, if you are currently on our e-mail list, you should have already received both the Flyer & the CVENT Invitation in separate e-mails. Please 'RSVP' through that e-mail. If you are not on our mailing list, please contact me and we will send it over to you. This Year's Presenters & Courses are:

March 2: Bill Hudson, MCP - Topic: Significant Changes, 2018 International Building Code

March 9: A.M. Margaret Vaughn, MA – Topic: State of Illinois Legislative Process

and Its Impact on Code Officials

<u>P.M.</u> Adam Wallen, LEED-ap, and NCARB – Topic: Building System & Structural Implications Hoarding, Exposure and Prolonged stress

March 16: Richard A. Piccolo, MCP – <u>Topic</u>: Significant Changes, 2018 IRC, IMC and IFGC March 23: Bill Dettmer & Hugo Viramontes – Topic: Residential Electrical Inspections

Based on the NEC Part 2. Bill & Hugo are licensed electrical contractors,

ICC certified electrical inspectors, electrical plan reviewers and CLEC Instructors

Registration is also available on the SBOC website: www.sboc-7.com

We are also providing the following CVENT weblink to view the Agenda/Courses:

2018 Training Institute Weblink: < http://www.cvent.com/d/7tqfcx >

I look forward to seeing you at the 2018 Training Institute!

The February Monthly Program will be "How to examine and analyze snow loading conditions for residential and commercial construction" in reference to the IRC and IBC presented by – Jason M. Whyte P.E.

FEBRUARY MEMBERSHIP MEETING & TRAINING SEMINAR INFORMATION:

Date: Thursday, February 15, 2018

Time: 12:00 Noon

Place: Buca Di Beppo Restaurant

90 Yorktown Mall Drive, Lombard, IL 60148, (630) 932-7673

Topic: Examine and Analyze Snow Loading Conditions, Per 2015 IRC & IBC

Speaker: Jason M. Whyte P.E.

Cost: \$20 payable on CVENT and upon entry (includes mini seminar and lunch)

RSVP "February" Meeting CVENT Link: http://www.cvent.com/d/ltq58b

I look forward in seeing you on February 15, 2018.

Be Well, Be Safe!

Don Fredericks SBOC President